Attorney General's Actions — =—

NOTICE OF DISAPPROVAL

TITLE 140 BUREAU OF MOTOR VEHICLES
LSA Document #00-129

January 26, 2001

Tamara Brown

General Counsel

Bureau of Motor Vehicles
IGCN 440

100 North Senate Avenue
Indianapolis, Indiana 46204

RE: LSA #00-129
Dear Ms. Brown,

The Bureau of Motor Vehicles submitted LSA #00-129 to the Attorney General’s office for review under Indiana Code § 4-22-
2-32 on December 12, 2000. The Attorney General’s office is disapproving this document because it does not comply with the
requirements of Indiana Code § 4-22-2-32(c)(2).

Specifically, the Notice of Intent appearing in the Indiana Register in July, 2000, (23 IR 2520) is deficient because it does not
contain the “statutory authority for the rule.” Indiana Code § 4-22-2-23(b) states in pertinent part:

The publication notice must include an overview of the intent and scope of the proposed rule and the statutory authority for the
rule.

This office must disapprove this document because the Notice of Intent does not contain the statutory authority for the rule.
Sincerely,

Veronica Hibbler
Advisory Section Chief
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